
Becky Hogue’s Statement of Qualifications and Objectives for Vice Chair 
January 24, 2018 

 
Dear fellow members of the CAC, 
 
I have been on the CAC for just over two years and I have learned so much. I was just reappointed 
for two more years. 
 
I would like to serve as vice chair to help the chair in anything I can do.  
 
I feel that representing District 6, a very diverse area, gives me a good perspective. I also live on 
Treasure Island the soon to be the newest San Francisco neighborhood. I have helped with the 
planning of the islands transportation plan. I was putting in suggestions since the plan was rolled out, 
before any one paid any attention to it. And I continue to be part of that project. I also try to keep up 
with all projects in my growing district.  
 
As a disabled person I am also very aware of projects to be disabled and senior friendly. 
      
My leadership qualifications are I serve as chair of the Pedestrian Safety Advisory Committee, vice 
president of disability for the FDR Democratic. I am also involved in other committees for the island 
and the rest of the district. 
 
It would be an honor for me to serve as your vice chair of the CAC.  
 
Becky Hogue 


